
REPORT ON NCC VISIT TO GOVERNMENT SAITUAL COLLEGE 

  

As per the instruction from I Mizo Bn NCC Mizoram, 22 Enrolment NCC consisting of 12 cadets 

from our college made a visit to Government Saitual College today. The purpose of the visit was to 

conduct fallin, drill session, and, proposing future camps, planning of routine and training session etc 

between the two. Since June 2024, Govt. Saitual  College NCC is placed under Govt. Aizawl North 

College NCC sharing the same SUO, JUO, QM and CSM.  

The cadets from Government Saitual College were greatful for the visit and hoped that having 

Government Aizawl North College NCC as their company will facilitate better assimilation and 

interest among the cadets. 

Jennifer Lalchhanchhuahi from our college has taken the charge of SUO both in our college as well as 

Government Saitual College. 

 

 


